
 

  Newsletter 

Key Dates 
 

 17 t h   July Y6  

product ion to parents  

18 t h  July  Leavers ’  

prom 5.30 -7.30  

 

Term 6 
Tuesday 4th June 
until 
Tuesday 23rd July  
 
Term 1 
Tuesday 3rd September 
Until 
Friday 25th October 
 
Term 2 
Tuesday 5th November  
Until 
Friday 20th December 
 
Term 3 
Tuesday 7th January 
Until 
Friday 14th February 
 
Term 4 
Monday 24th February 
Until 
Friday 3rd April 
 
Term 5 
Monday 20th April 
Until 
Friday 22nd May 
 
Term 6 
Tuesday 1st June 
Friday 17th July 

 

Headline 
Staffing Update for Next Year 
  
We are excited to announce some 
changes to staffing for next year, as a 
result of promotions, secondments and 
babies! Mrs Byrne will be going on 
maternity leave early next term to have her 
baby, Ms Burra is off to work in a special 
school as an SEN Teacher and Mrs 
Millward is off on secondment for a year 
as a Deputy Head.  
We also send congratulations to Miss 
Skiggs who will get married in the 
Summer and return to schools as Mrs 
Kelly! 
 
We thought this would be a good 
opportunity to give you a full overview of 
staffing and job roles:  

  
FS1 - Miss Leigh Copping (Nursery 
Manager and Middle Leader), Mrs Stevie 
Head, Miss Mandy Joughin and Mr Mark 
Russell (Nursery Officers) 
FS2 – Mrs Claire Lewis (FS Leader and 
Teacher), Mrs Rachel Cobley, Miss 
Shelley Lynch (FS Teachers). Mrs Linda 
Grogan, Mrs Niki Johnson, Mrs Marie Orr 
(Teaching Assistants)  
Year 1 – Mrs Karen Price (Deputy Head 
Teacher and Year 1 Leader), Miss Sian 
Hetterley (Newly Qualified Teacher), Mrs 
Lauren Waterman (Teacher). Mrs Katrina 
Hayward and Miss Jayne Ralph (Teaching 
Assistants) 
Year 2 – Mrs Sarah-Jane Bass (Acting 
Year 2 Leader and Class Teacher), Miss 
Natalie Millard (Newly Qualified Teacher), 
Mrs Karline Evans (Teaching Assistant) 
Lower Key Stage 2 – Mrs Paula Marie 
(Phase Leader and Year 4 Teacher), Mrs 
Rachel King and Mrs Natalie Kelly (Year 4 
class teachers – job share), Mr George 
Fright (Year 3 Teacher), Mr Jacob 
Waghorn (Year 3 Newly Qualified 
Teacher), Miss Rebecca Riches (Teaching 
Assistant) 
Upper Key Stage 2 – Mrs Kerry Tindall 
(Phase Leader and Year 6 Teacher), Mrs 
Rachael Stewart (Year 6 Teacher), Mrs 
Claire Hofer, Mrs Amy Pugsley (Year 5 

Teachers), Mrs Angela Kirby (Teaching 
Assistant) 

Other teachers 
Mr Iain MacDonald (Quality of 
Education Leader and Specialist PPA 
Teacher), Mrs Emily Bailey (Specialist 
PPA Teacher), Miss Claire Staples 
(Specialist PPA Teacher and Forest 
School Leader), Ms Gwen Thomas 
(Dyslexia Specialist Teacher) 

Pastoral team 
Mrs Karen Liddle (Family Liaison 
Officer), Mrs Lisa Miles, Mrs Julie Flain, 
Miss Rebecca Thomas (Pastoral 
Assistants) 

Office team 
Mrs Carla Broadaway (Business 
Manager), Mrs Tracy Ivory (Finance 
Administrator), Mrs Nikola Foster, Mrs 
Penny Harrison, Mrs Clare Knight 
(Administrators)  

BA club 
Mrs Clare Knight (BA Club Manager), 
Miss Jayne Ralph, Ms Clare White (BA 
Club Assistants), Mrs Wendy Allen, Ms 
Clare White (Learning Environment 
Assistants) 

Catering team 
Mrs Marion O Brien (Catering 
Manager), Mrs Kim Tango, Mrs Julie 
Carroll, Mrs Amanda White, Mrs Kerry 
White (Catering Assistants) 

Site team 
Mr Mick Skinner, Mr Paul Lewis (Site 
Managers) 

Senior leadership team  

Mrs Mason (Head Teacher), Mrs Karen 
Price (Deputy head teacher FS and 
KS1), Mr Kevin Presneill (Deputy Head 
teacher KS2),  Mrs Amy Prentice 
(Assistant Head Teacher SENCO)  
  
Next week’s newsletter is the final 
edition of the year of the Brompton 
Bugle so in the meantime we wish you 
all a wonderful summer and looking 
forward to next year already! 
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Uniform 
A navy blue jumper, sweatshirt or 

cardigan for  Years 1 - 6.  Royal 

blue for FS1 and FS2 (Nursery 

and reception) . Navy, black or 

grey trousers, tailored shorts, skirt 

or dress/navy and white checked 

dress. A white or blue polo shirt, 

shirt or blouse. Flat plain black 

shoes or trainers (no heels or 

open toes). Uniform can be 

ordered from  

 www.myclothing.com  

 
Key Staff 
Mrs Mason Headteacher 

Mrs Price  Deputy Head FS & 

KS1 

Mr Presneill Deputy Head KS2 

Mrs White  Chair of Governors 

 

Mrs Prentice SENCO 

Mrs Lewis FS Leader 

Mrs Price Y1 Leader 

Mrs Byrne Y2 Leader 

Mrs Marie LKS2 Leader 

Mr MacDonald UKS2 Leader 

 

Mrs Liddle Family Liason Officer 

07535 696125 

 

This school is committed to 

safeguarding and promoting the 

welfare of children, achieving 

equal opportunities and combating 

discrimination. 

 

We operate a very clear 

whistleblowing policy for staff. 

News 
Nursery 
Whilst at home over the summer 

holidays please can you think about 

whether anything you might want to 

clear out might be of use to nursery. We 

are trying to make nursery an extension 

of home and have lots of real objects 

and curiosities available to spark 

imagination. We are always happy for 

donations, it doesn’t matter if something 

is battered a bit! The sorts of things we 

are after (although the list is not 

endless!) would be frying pans, 

saucepans, cups, saucers, plates, small 

appliances (e.g toaster / kettle with 

plugs/leads cut off) anything brass / 

copper/ wooden, curtains (particularly 

net curtains)  small wooden furniture, off 

cuts of tree trunk, guttering, wooden 

planks, hats, handbags, shoes (not 

heels but they love clip cloppy shoes!) 

small cable reels. If you have any 

donations please can you bring them to 

the nursery or hand them into the office. 

Thank you - Happy sorting! 

End of year reports 

Reports will come home on Monday.  

They will included any statutory 

assessment results and details fo your 

child’s class for next year. 

Summer fair 

We would like to thank Claire Knight 

and her FOBS who, once again, made 

our summer fair such a great success.  

Thank you all for your support and we 

hope you all enjoyed it as much as we 

did! 

 

In the community 

Razzamataz theatre schools 

Razzamataz would like to invite your 

children aged 4-16 years to take part in 

a fun filled week from 29th July – 2nd 

August.  It will be paced with dance, 

singing, acting and musical theatre – all 

leading to a performance to family and 

friends at the end of the week.   

Call Louisa on 01634 893524 for more 

information. 

Madame Tussauds 

If you are considering a trip to London 

over the summer, we have a number of 

vouchers for 50% off the cost of a trip to 

Madame Tussauds.  Please ask at the 

office for your voucher. 

Pat on the back 

FS2L , FS2C and FS2S –  The whole of 
reception for their exemplary behaviour 
on our school trip to Wingham. Other 
visitors commented on their excellent 
behaviour 

1B - Whole class for improved stamina 

and use of punctuation in writing 

1W –  Ellis for adapting so well to his new 

class and attempting challenges with a 

positive attitude.  Also, the whole class for 

their positive attitudes to learning this 

week 

2B - Tale  for working hard in maths and 

learning new strategies and Nicholas  for 

settling into his new class well 

2M    - Dylan for earning a pen license for 

his AMAZINGLY BEAUTIFUL 

handwriting and Molly for starting every 

day with a smile, resilience and a 

determination to do her best 

 

 

 

Coming home…. 

 Letter from our CEO 

 Primary Times 

 

   

   

   

  
 
-  

 

 

 
 
 

        An academy as part of The Westbrook Trust 


